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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   11/4/2013 

Start time:   7:10 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   25 members 

 

 Otto Loorents brought in his free flight style model “Sue”.  Originally designed for 

.049 power, it is powered with an electric motor.  It is constructed with balsa, covered 

with silk and butyrate dope. 

 Charles Knight brought in his “RC Guys” ¼ scale Super Decathlon.  Powered with a 

30cc gas engine, and has a 98” wingspan.  It is setup with dual battery redundancy, 

and has a mechanical clunk tank system. 

 Warren Batson noted that approximately seven club members attended the “Flying 

Knights Pumpkin Fun Fly” in October, up in Ravena, NY.  All enjoyed the company 

and flying on their beautifully maintained flying field. 

 Fred DiMaria went over the treasurer’s report. 

 Warren mentioned that the board members will be working on the club’s By-Laws for 

updating, and creating a new membership process.  The target for presenting to the 

membership for approval is January or February 2014. 

 Voting of the 2014 club officers.  Warren read off the slate of officer nominations, and 

opened the floor for any additions.  No additions were offered.  Rich Rizza made a 

motion to accept the slate of nominees, with the motion being seconded by Ron 

Revelle.  A vote was made with all in favor as “yes”, and no “nays”.  The 2014 club 

officers are as follows: 

­ President   Warren Batson 

­ Vice President   Peter Jagich 

­ Secretary   Flavio Ambrosini 

­ Treasurer   Fred DiMaria 

­ Membership   Rob Stubbs 

­ Field Director, Red Wing Rob Schultz 

­ Field Director, Wallkill Rick Rizza 

­ Lead Flight Instructor  Warren Batson             

­ Safety Officer   Jerry Rohling 

­ News Editor   Ron Revelle 

­ Activities Director  Ron Kiedaisch 

­ Directors at Large  Bob Allen – 1
st
 year 

(open) – 2
nd

 year 

Otto Loorents – 3
rd

 year 

 Flavio Ambrosini put on a demonstration and question/answer session on the club’s 

membership and forum web pages. 

 Next meeting in December will include the budget proposal and voting for 2014. 

 Warren will be demonstrating Monokote trim applications at the next meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:45 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


